
S.No Discipline / Group Materials or Products tested Component, parameter or
characteristic tested / Specific
Test Performed / Tests or type
of tests performed

Test Method
Specification
against which tests
are performed and /
or the techniques /
equipment used

1655 CHEMICAL-
HAZARDOUS &
RESTRICTED
CHEMICALS

Textile, Textile Products &
Accessories

Certain aromatic amines derived
from Azo Colourants (Total 24 Aryl
amines)4 Chlor-O-Toluidine (95-69-
2 )

ISO 14362-3: 2017

1656 CHEMICAL-
HAZARDOUS &
RESTRICTED
CHEMICALS

Textile, Textile Products &
Accessories

Certain aromatic amines derived
from Azo Colourants (Total 24 Aryl
amines)4,4 Thiodianiline (139-65-1)

GB/T 17592 : 2011

1657 CHEMICAL-
HAZARDOUS &
RESTRICTED
CHEMICALS

Textile, Textile Products &
Accessories

Certain aromatic amines derived
from Azo Colourants (Total 24 Aryl
amines)O-Anisidine (90-04-0)

ISO 14362-3: 2017

1658 CHEMICAL-
HAZARDOUS &
RESTRICTED
CHEMICALS

Textile, Textile Products &
Accessories

Certain aromatic amines derived
from Azo Colourants (Total 24 Aryl
amines)O-Toluidine (95-53-4)

ISO 14362-3: 2017

1659 CHEMICAL-
HAZARDOUS &
RESTRICTED
CHEMICALS

Textile, Textile Products &
Accessories

Certain aromatic amines derived
from Azo Colourants (Total 24 Aryl
amines)P-Chloroaniline (106-47-8)

ISO 14362-3: 2017

1660 CHEMICAL-
HAZARDOUS &
RESTRICTED
CHEMICALS

Textile, Textile Products &
Accessories

Certain aromatic amines derived
from Azo Colourants (Total 24 Aryl
amines)P-Cresidine (120-71-8)

GB/T 17592: 2011

1661 CHEMICAL-
HAZARDOUS &
RESTRICTED
CHEMICALS

Textile, Textile Products &
Accessories

Certain aromatic amines derived
from Azo Colourants (Total 24 Aryl
amines)P-Cresidine (120-71-8)

ISO 14362-3: 2017
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